Clara Barton Elementary

October 2022 Newsletter





Oct. 4th, 5th and 6th Book Fair Oct. 18th PTA Meeting @ 7:00 in library

Oct. 26th-End of the first grading period

Oct. 28th-Early Release Day-

Students are dismissed at 1:30

Oct. 31st -Halloween Parade @

1:30, Halloween Class Parties @

2:00-3:00

Nov. Ist-Parent/Teacher

Conferences and Report Cards

given to parents





School Contact

Noelle Haney, Principal

E-mail: haneyn@wmasd.org

Phone: 4124669131

764 Beverly Drive West Mifflin, PA 15122

Counselor's Corner

The elementary counselors will soon begin to work with students in small groups to be SAFE:

Support

Anxiety (and Adjusting)

Friendship

Emotional regulation

Social Skills

Please contact us with any concerns regarding student success!

Lisa Stillwagon - Homeville <u>stillwagonl@wmasd.org</u> Terry Whalen - Clara Barton <u>whalent@wmasd.org</u>

Students of the Month

asnick for September

207-Esther Sanyasi

204-Lily Wargo

206-Sawyer Charles

208-Gabrie Rowe

101-Sienna Caito

103-Isaiah Thomas

106- Gracie Hlasnick 110-Zamira Gurung 102-Kiera Nohe 104- Jordan Bobick 105-Trishelle Emery 200-Chloe Bosway

Clara Barton Elementary

October 2022 Newsletter continued



It is hard to believe that October is already here! It seems like we just started school and welcomed everyone back to a new year. I hope that this newsletter finds you and your child doing well and that the beginning of the year has been a positive experience.

I know evenings can be hectic and finding time to do homework or even reading gets challenging. Please do your best to set a routine to read together, do homework or just discuss the classroom activities from the day. Help your child keep a positive attitude toward school and his/her academic work. Your partnership with us in supporting your child will increase her/his success in school and beyond.

We appreciate all you do for your child, and we want to support you in any way we can. Parents who choose to discover, contact, and volunteer at their schools can participate in adventures which are definitely interesting, informative and exciting and are guaranteed that their participation will be profitable threefold-for their child, their school, and for themselves.

Noelle Haney Principal









A huge THANK YOU to Bowser Subaru! We had such an amazing day at Clara Barton Elementary School on Thursday, September 15th. In partnership with Subaru, Subaru Loves Learning and AdoptAClassroom.org, they donated \$10,000 to Clara Barton for supplies and more. The kids were so excited, and we celebrated with Kona Ice Pittsburgh! ©